Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 295
Sent: Sunday, 4 July 2021 2:55 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: | object to the bill tabled by Yvette D'Ath

The Minister for Health, Yvette D’Ath, tabled a new Bill extending the Public Health Emergency Response
measures from 30 September 2021 to 30 April 2022.

The Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021
extends a range of emergency measures, including the extraordinary powers of the Chief Health Officer, Dr
Jeannette Young.

I absolutely object to the extension

Kylie Paterson
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